
I support reopening the former YMCA Community Centre as it is the best bridge until we can 
get a new aquatic and recreational facility at the Mariners Centre. Our communities cannot go 
for 5-10 years without a pool and associated facilities!   
 
When my children were young I brought them to the YMCA for swimming lessons, birthday 
parties and other activities. I myself used to take lessons there as a child. I also had a gym 
membership there years ago. There are so many opportunities for our children and youth to 
benefit from reopening the YMCA.  
 
Sincerely,  
Melinda Morton  
 


